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Gist of the First Meeting of the 
CDC Committee on Physical Education (2006-2007) 

held on 18 December 2006 
 

1. The minutes of the last meeting were confirmed with minor 
amendments on the attendance list. 

2. Members considered a re-election of the Chairperson for the year 
2006-2007 unnecessary as the term of office should be two years (i.e. 
from 2005 to 2007). 

3. Members were updated on the information pertaining to the 3rd round 
consultation on the new senior secondary curriculum and assessment 
frameworks as well as the development of the Physical Education 
Curriculum and Assessment Guide. 

4. Members were briefed on the results of meeting three local universities 
regarding their entrance requirements. 

5. Members received the NSS PE Curriculum and Assessment Guide 
(Chinese and English versions, as at 4 December 2006) in principal 
with no further amendments. 

6. Members were informed that the PE syllabi for primary schools (1995) 
and secondary schools (1988) would be reviewed.  Comments and 
suggestions were welcome. 

7. Members were informed that the HKEAA would develop sample 
questions for public assessment, grade descriptors for standard 
referenced reporting and SBA guidelines in 2007 and 2008. 

 


